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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/248 
 
Subject: Dental Services 

I can confirm that the ICB does not hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

I am writing to request, under the Freedom of Information Act, 
the number of dental surgeries providing NHS services that are 
(i) accepting new adult patients for routine treatment and (ii) not 
accepting new adult patients for routine treatment. 

As commissioners the ICB does not hold this information, the 
information can be found at www.nhs.uk. It is the providers 
responsibility as part of their contractual obligations to keep their 
information up to date. 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 12 October 2023 and has been approved for release by David Jarrett, 
Director of Integrated and Primary Care for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


